
Annex A 

Recent/Upcoming Prolects. Germany -- Literature & Publishing 

Names  

Michael Ondaatje, Margaret 
Atwood (novelists, Toronto), 
Lillian Allen (poet, Toronto), 
Thomson Highway (playwright, 
Manitoba) 

Frankfurt Book Fair, Oct90 

Nino Ricci, novelist, Toronto, 
Ontario. 

Joan Barfoot, novelist, 
London, Ontario. 

Barry Callaghan, novelist, 
poet, Toronto, Ontario. 

Diedre Ressler, childrens' 
author, Prince Edward Island. 

Anthology of Canadian 
Literature, Breakwater Books, 
St. John's, Newfoundland. 

Venues 

Have recently made promotional 
tours (Spring/Summer 1990) to 
Germany. 

Canada will have a significant 
booth at the fair. Over 100 
Canadian publishers and agents 
will be attending. 

Promotional tour to attend 
Frankfurt Book Fair, October 
1990, enroute to U.K. launch 
of book. 

Promotional tour arranged by 
German publisher Kunstmann, 
October/November 1990. 

Promotional tour to Berlin, 
October 1990, enroute to USSR 
and Yugoslavia. 

Promotional tour for spring 
1991, readings in schools and 
libraries, arranged by German 
publisher. 

Anthology of Canadian 
literature specifically for 
the Canadian studies market in 
Scandanavia and Germany, for 
spring/summer 1991, published 
simultaneously in St. John's 
and Stockholm. (A German 
editor is on the editorial 
team to ensure compatibility 
with needs of German 
teachers.) 


